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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001069
Date 18 April 2017

School Crossing Patrol Officers

Request:

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the
following information.

I would like to know the number of individual school crossing patrol officers
employed or contracted by the council in each of the following calendar years: 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, and 2017 to date.

Please kindly provide the information in a table broken down into years.

The City of Wolverhampton Council is not able to provide details of the number of
individual school crossing patrol officers employed in 2010, 2011 and 2012 as the
Council no longer holds this level of information as a new payroll and HR system
was implemented in 2013. Please see table below for data relating from 2013
through to 2017.

Year (@ 01/04) School Crossing Patrol Wardens (Head Count)

2017 56

2016 57

2015 60

2014 82

2013 79


